
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

                                     The Danny Green Fund 
 

As I am sure some of you are aware, this year is a special year for the Danny Green Fund, as Danny 

would be turning 18.  The charity have decided to celebrate this year with lots of exciting events, 

including asking schools and businesses to dress in green for Danny’s 18th birthday on the 6th 

February. 

 

On this day the children may come to school wearing their school uniform with a Green top for a 

donation of £1.00 per child. 

 

I am sure you will agree this is a fantastic way to support this local charity which raises money to 

help children under the age of 16 suffering from the symptoms of Posterior Fossa Syndrome as the 

result of a brain tumour and also provides funding for the development of research into the 

prevention, treatment and care of children’s brain tumours. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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